
   

 April 19, 2016        

 
Welcome to the 

third MOODY BLUES 

newsletter where 

we hope to keep 

you abreast of 

things happening

 

THE CURRY CLUB 
 

Another great time was had by all who attended, and another £20 

was raised on the night to bolster the Lodges ’Charity Fund 

 

Our next outing will be on Thursday May 19th, again at Bollywood 

Spice – be great to see you all there. 

ESSEX MARK CHARITY GOLF DAY 
 

The team will be lead this year by our W.Master Barry Shepherd, with 

W.Bros Steve Margett and Brian Woodward, and Bro. Stuart Macleod in 

support – let’s bring home some silver ware. 

T20 CRICKET–FRIDAY 24TH JUNE 
 

We are proposing to support Essex at Chelmsford against Hants. The 

start is 19.00 and if we get sufficient numbers we will organize a minibus 

so all can enjoy the ‘facilities’ – all interested please make themselves 

known. 

ROMFORD DOGS 
 

We are looking to dine in ‘The Pavilion’ at Romford dogs on a 

Saturday evening, late in September – date to be agreed, please let 

the Committee know if you are interested, and what day suits best. 

 

THE MOODY BLUES - NEWSLETTER NO.3 

ABBOTS HALL LODGE NO.6205 

EVENTS PLANNED 
2016 

Saturday 2nd July 

Ladies Night at Upminster 

Masonic Hall – see 

separate flyer. 

 

Thursday 19th May 

next meeting of CURRY-

CLUB at Bollywood Spice, 

Upminster @ 7.30pm 

 

Friday 17th June  

Abbotts Hall will be 

entering a team for the 

Essex Mark Charity Golf 

day at Stock Brook 

Manor, the team can be 

found on the web-site 

  

Saturday 18th June 

GRAND LODGE TOUR 

A tour of Grand Lodge for 

members and partners is 

booked,10.30 start, with 

lunch in Covent Garden 

afterwards. Numbers are 

limited so book in early 

 

 

 

 

 

THE ‘MOODY BLUES’ – ABBOTS 

HALLS’ RESPONSE TO GD LODGE’ 

THE LIGHT BLUES – THE NEW AND 

YOUNG MASON’S CLUBS 

CONFERENCE! 
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All events will be advertised on the web-site, make sure you keep in 

touch with all planned by visiting www.abbotshalllodge.org 

 

We are currently looking at a number of further adventures: 

 

 Chelmsford Horse Racing – an evening at the races, obviously with food and drink involved at the 

all – weather course located just outside Braintree – dates to be advised 

 

 

 A Casino Night – an evening at the casino, Southend, with dinner– dates to be advised 

 

 A night of magic – an evening with the Ilford Magic Circle, centered around a meal at Upminster 

Masonic Hall, possibly for a Saturday evening in November. 

 

 A trip on a Sailing Barge from Maldon – usually associated with a pic-nic if the weather permits, if 

not we will be in a pub! 

 

 The Ceremony of the Keys – Tower of London – something we have done in the past and will try 

and resurrect 

 

 St Paul’s Cathedral – a trip is currently being planned for a guided tour  for members and their 

partners, with an opportunity for dining associated 

 

 

These are just some of the things we are considering, but would welcome any and all input from the  

Brethren, to further extend our Masonic and Social enjoyment. 

 

For further details of all things planned, or if you have any suggestions for possible events please contact the 

team below. 

 

For comments and suggestions please contact any of the following: 

 

Steve Margett + 0787 290 6899 e-mail ateliersm@aol.com 

Stuart Macleod + 07956 502919 e-mail Stuart.Macleod@Networking2000.co.uk 

Glenn Anderson + 07767 250654 e-mail glenanderson@btinternet.com 

Brian Woodward + 07712 627430 e-mail bpwoodward@hotmail.co.uk 

 


